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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
One Lane Closed on Northbound Highway 17 for Tree Removal at Summit Road   

 Los Gatos, Santa Clara County 
January 4 and 5 

 
SANTA CLARA COUNTY – Caltrans will perform a daytime lane closure on northbound  
Highway 17(HWY-17), at Summit Road, in Los Gatos, Santa Clara County. The closure is needed 
to remove fallen vegetation impacting the highway. The closure will begin on Thursday, 
January 4, and is scheduled to be complete on Friday, January 5. All work is weather 
dependent. Motorists are advised to expect delays and allow extra time for their commute.   
 
One lane closed northbound HWY 17 at Summit Road.  
Thursday, January 4, and January 5, from 9:30 AM to 2:30 PM 
 

Please drive with caution through the construction zone, leave a safe traveling distance 
between your vehicle and the vehicle ahead of you.  

Slow for the Cone Zone. 
 

For 24/7 traffic updates, follow 511.org: https://twitter.com/511SFBAY 
For real-time traffic, click-on Caltrans QuickMap: http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/ 

Or follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/CaltransD4 
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